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2022 New Zealand J14 and 3.7 Class  
National Championship 

Friday 25th March – Sunday 27th March 2022  
The Organising Authority is Howick Sailing Club, Howick Beach, Auckland 

 

NOTICE TO COMPETITORS # 1 
NOTICE OF RACE AND SAILING INSTRUCTIONS 

AMENDMENTS 28-02-22 
 

NOTICE 1 – COVID management protocols and policy on refunds due to Covid-19 
 

 The regatta will operate in accordance with the New Zealand COVID-19 Protection Framework 
(traffic light system) and as an ‘Event'. 

 A My Vaccine Pass is required to attend the event unless you have a formal medical exemption. 
Only exemptions issues by the Ministry of Health will be considered. 

 Please see the 2022 NZ J14 and 3.7 Class National Championships – COVID and Operating Protocols 
have been posted on the Howick Sailing Club website – 2022 NZ J14 and 3.7 Class National 
Championships Regatta Information tab. 

 Refund Policy Clarification: 
- If the Event is cancelled due to COVID-19, entry fees and other fees (subject to recovery of any 
deposits) paid to Howick Sailing Club by competitors in relation to the event will be refunded.  
- Howick Sailing Club will also refund, as detailed above, any competitor who has entered but cannot 
attend the regatta due to COVID-19 illness or isolation requirements.   

 
NOTICE OF RACE (NoR) AMENDMENT 
The NOTICE OF RACE is amended as follows: 

 

NoR 18 CORONAVIRUS STATEMENT 

18.2 Howick Sailing Club will refund entry fees and other fees (subject to recovery of any deposits) paid to 
Howick Sailing Club by competitors who have entered but cannot attend the regatta due to COVID-
19 illness or isolation requirements.  If any tee shirt order cannot be cancelled prior to printing, the 
tee shirt costs will not be refunded, and the item will be posted to the competitor.  

  
 

Signed:      M. W. Frewin Regatta Director 

Time/Date: 1000hrs, 28th February 2022  


